
Hello All,  

Exciting news for October! We will get a chance to tour the new addition and renova-

tion project that is currently underway over at Maplewood elementary which is part 

of the Menasha school district.  

Menasha school district has to combine two schools to operate as one new building. 

Construction is set to be completed in fall of 2025. 

Please make sure to register for the tour on our website. Also because this is a con-

struction project please make sure to bring eye protection along with level 2 hard 

hats. We will have additional hard hats and eye protection for those that do not have 

any. 

As always, any questions please feel free to reach out to me. 

Thank you, 

Schedule: 

11:00 AM – Lunch Stone Toad Bar & Grill 

12:00 PM – Tour of Maplewood School 

 

Stone Toad Bar & 

Grill – 1109 Oneida 

St, Menasha, WI 

54952 

Maplewood Middle 

School – 1600 Mid-

way Rd, Menasha, 

WI 54952 
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Come visit our website:  newiashrae.org 

October - Tour of Menasha School Dis-

trict Maplewood School  

October 16th  Noon - 1:30pm 

November - TBD More to come soon! 

December - President’s Dinner 

January - TBD More to come soon!  

February - TBD More to come soon! 

March - TBD More to come soon! 

April - TBD More to come soon 

May  - 2025 Region VI CRC  

(Davenport, IA) 

June 2025- Golf Outing   
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